Announcements

We invite all of you to join us for a delicious Thanksgiving potluck meal
following our service today. It's more than just good food—this is a great time to
catch up with someone you have not seen in a while, encourage someone who
may be struggling, or learn to know a new friend. There is always plenty of food
so please stay, even if you did not bring anything.

If you are a member here at LCF, the leadership team would like your help in the
process of discerning who should serve as our next elder. Please prayerfully
note your nominations (if you have not already done so by email or BAND) on a
ballot and place it in the offering bag or in the foyer drop box before you leave.

Learn about some recent events, a unique piece of church decor, and more in
the November LCFE Connection. We hope you enjoy reading through this one and
staying current with all the LCF news! The LCF Connection is available in the
foyer, as a PDF via email, or digitally on LCF’s website.

The Benevolence Team would like to thank those who donated blankets in
September and socks in October for our Christmas Giving project. Our collection
in November is LARGE PRINT word search books. The donation box is located
in the foyer. Please contact Sandy Hauge with any questions.

The drama department at Rosedale Bible College, under the direction of Malia
Mullen, is performing The Curious Savage by John Patrick. This comedic drama
is about an elderly woman who intends to give her money away over her
stepchildren’s objections. Today at 2 pm is your last chance to see this
spectacular performance! Please visit rosedale.edu or call 740-857-1311 x119 for
ticket information. Tickets may be purchased at the door if there is still space.

There will be a child protection meeting after church on November 24th and
December 1st. It will be held in the sanctuary from 12-12:15. Please plan to
attend one of these training sessions if you have been approved to work with
youth and children at LCF or if you have any interest in being involved in the
future. If you are unable to attend either session, please contact Rosy Shenk or
Jodi Traverse.

You are invited to participate in Christmas Celebration ’24 in the Rosedale Bible
College chapel on Sunday, December 8th, at 7 pm. The event will feature choirs,
a cappella carol singing, Rosedale Strings, as well as several Messiah
sing-alongs (bring your scores if you have them). Enjoy refreshments in the
student center following the service. This event is free, and all are welcome.
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Welcome and Call to Worship: Vicki Sairs
Worship in Song: Joel Swain
Worship in Giving: Brandon Wengerd
Kids Choir led by Rob Swartz
Scripture: Psalm 107:15-22 read by Jeremy
Adult Choir led by Danielle Fredette
Scripture: Psalm 84:1-4, 10-12 read by Angie Stukey
“Trust in You” by Ella Hostetler
“How Great Thou Art” by Linda Pratt
Message: Reuben Sairs

Title: Gratitude

Text: Acts 13:14-18
Closing and Benediction: Vicki Sairs
Closing Song: Joel Swain

Today:

Ushers: Tim Shay (safety), Dean
Greeters: Russ & Sandy Hauge

Coffee: Joe & Angie Stukey

Nursery: Ella Hostetler, Emma Hostetler

Next Week:

Moderator: Pam Stanforth

Worship: Rosanna Waweru

Scripture Reader: Mandy Hisey

Sermon: Rob Swartz

Ushers: Derek Elfrink (safety), Jeff Gates
Greeters: Dale & Sharon Headings
Coffee: Russ & Sandy Hauge

Nursery: Harmony Devlin, Micah Baker

This service is designed for the whole family so there will not be any children’s
Sunday School classes today. Childcare is available in the nursery during the
entire service for children two years old and under.

If you have a praise or prayer request, you are welcome to share it with our
LCF family on BAND or text it to 740-490-2121. If you would like to meet with
others to pray and/or be prayed for, we invite you to join us on Sunday mornings
from 10-10:15 in the pastor’s office and on Wednesday evenings from 7-7:30 via
Zoom.

We offer various ways for you to give. Checks and cash can be collected during
the Sunday morning offering, placed in the drop box in the foyer, or mailed to the
church. Electronic donations can be made online at Icfweb.org, via the “Church
Center App,” or by texting the amount to 84321.

Contact us - We welcome the opportunity to connect with you. Please feel free
to talk with any of the pastors or elders. (Their contact info is in our online
directory.) Call or text the church at 740-490-2121, email secretary@Icfweb.org,
or visit Icfweb.org. For tech/livestream issues, text 740-490-2828.

LCF’s youth group, C4, meets here at the church each Sunday evening from
6-8 pm. Everyone in grades 8-12 is invited. For more info, contact Mike or Karen
Baker.

Upcoming Events:

This afternoon: Rosedale Bible College presents The Curious Savage
Next Sunday, November 24th: Child Protection Meeting

Sunday, December 1st: Child Protection Meeting

Sunday, December 8th: RBC’s Christmas Celebration ‘24


https://lcfweb.churchcenter.com/giving
http://www.lcfweb.org

